
Dear all, 

 

This Friday all our families are invited to celebrate the year’s many 
achievements at the annual P&C dinner held at the Bridge Tavern, 
commencing at 7pm. Come along and catch up in a relaxed, informal 
setting. There is a return slip attached to this bulletin so numbers 
can be confirmed this week please.  

 

*** 

 

 Tomorrow our 2010 kindergarten children will be joining us for their 
final orientation day. We have been very impressed with how quickly 
they have began to settle into school life and look forward to 
welcoming them into our school on a permanent basis next year. 

 

*** 

 

Next Monday and Tuesday our primary students will be on their 
excursion to Canberra.  It is sure to be a busy and educational 
experience and I am pleased to see most of our primary students 
attending.  

 

A reminder that if your contact details have recently changed it’s 
essential that the office gets notified so we have up to date details 
if contact needs to be made.  If you have any queries prior to the 
excursion please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or 
myself. 

 

Have a great week, 

Rod White 

Principal 

 

                                    
 Phone: 44216034      20 Millbank Road, Terara.            Fax: 44231752 

TERM 4  

WEEK 5 
 

Monday 

16th November, 
2009 

 

Monday 

K/1 Library 

 

Tuesday 

1/2 Library 

 

Wednesday 

3/4 Library  

 

Thursday  

Scripture 

 

Friday 

5/6 Library 

P&C Dinner 

   

TERARA TIMESTERARA TIMESTERARA TIMES   

Come along to our 
P&C Dinner this 
Friday at the 
Bridge Tavern - 

7pm 



Parent Helper Morning Tea 

Next Thursday all families are invited to 
join us for morning tea at 10:30 so we 
can say thank you for your hard work 
throughout the year.  

 

Please return the slip found in the 
bulletin to confirm your attendance. 

 

Assembly 

Congratulations to the following 
students who received awards at our 
assembly last week. 

 

K/1     Izsi Crawford 

          Fleur Healey 

          Zac Davis      -  values 

          Annalyse       - values           

         

1/2     Chloe Hadley 

           Kahli Wills     - values    

       

3/4    Matthew Roach– Wakefield 

          Rose Hughes 

          Tyler France   - values               

                           

5/6   Dylan Bradbury 

         Emily Jeffrey 

         Amber Bilsborough 

         Jayden Parr      

              

Congratulations also to our Year 6 
students who delivered their wonderful 
reflections on their time at Terara 
School. 

 

 

 

Tuckshop News 

As previously advised in past newsletters 
RECESS only is on Mondays and LUNCH 
and RECESS is available on Fridays. 

 

All the Mrs Mac Pies and Chicken and Veg 
Snacks are sold out. 

 

Just for a treat:  

> Zombie Sour Strawberry Chews   .80c 

> Vanilla Icecream   98% fat free  1.20c 

> Eucalyptus drops                           .70 

When all lollies are sold for $1 they will 
become unavailable. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

Natalie Speechley. 

 

Earrings 

A few accidents have happened at school 
regarding girls wearing dangly or big 
earrings. Please be reminded that small 
studs are better and safer to wear.  

 

Community News 
Welcome to 2009 Rip Curl Girls Go 
Surfing Day. 

 

Book your place now in Australia’s biggest 
girls surfing event this season. 

There are limited places so call Ulladulla 
Surf School on 1300660904 or email 
info@ulladullasurfschool.com.au 

  



 

Country Fair  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Morning Tea 

 

Yes! I would like to attend the thank you  
morning tea on Thursday 26th November. 

 

Name(s) _____________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________ 

 

P&C Dinner 

 

Yes! We want to celebrate our 
achievements by attending the P&C dinner 
at _______ on the evening of Friday 20th 

November. 
 

 

Family Name(s)    
         _______________________ 

 

Important dates for your diary 

New additions are in bold. 

 

Fri 20th Nov:      P&C Dinner @ Bridge           
Tavern 7pm. 

Thurs Nov 26th: Thank you morning tea 

Mon 23rd/Tues 24th Nov:  Primary    
         excursion to Canberra 

Thurs 3rd Dec:    Presentation night 

Fri 11th Dec:       Year 6 Farewell 

Wed 16th Dec:    Final day of school & 

Jamberoo Excursion (Yr 3-6) 



 

Tombola Thanks 

Thank you to all those families who 
donated tombolas or items for our stall. 

The stall is always a great favourite with 
the children so please accept my sincere 
thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs Moogan (resident Tombologist) 

Mrs Ferry (Tombologist in training) 

 

Community News 

 

Ballroom Dancing Classes 

Learn to dance classes for kids 6yr to 
13years. 

 

Saturday mornings 10—11.30am @ Nowra—
Greenwell Point RSL Sub-branch ( upstairs 
next to club entrance). Cost $6.00 per 
person with more than one sibling 
concessions. 

Private lessons also available Friday 
afternoon from 4pm and Saturday after 
class. 

Ph. John 0458859600. 


